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PLAY4ROUND PRAYERS ﬁ‘\’

FORGET GOD IS IN CONTROL. THE PLAYGROUND WILL BE

INSTALLED BY THE SECOND WEEK OF SCHOOL. FOR THE r\\.

SAFETY OF THE CHILDREN, OUR PICK UP AND DROP OFF i
WILL BE CHANGED TO THE SOUTH NLAW UNTIL IT IS
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INSTALLED. | AK VERY THANKFUL THAT WE WILL HAVE A 0 StHoor Fo yoyp (LD To gy
BEAUTIFUL PLAYGROUND VERY SOON. WITHTHE cuag Ths 4

[F YOU NEED TO PICK UP EARLY YOU WILL NEED TO CHECK
IN AT THE OFFICE AND THEN CONTINUE FOFHEECLASSROOA.

PLEASE JOIN US AT A WELCOME DINNER ON
WEDNESDAY, SEPTEABER 6TH AT 5:30. GET T0
KNOW OTHER FAMILIES WHILE YOU TAKE A NIGHT
OFF FROM COOKING. OUR GOAL IS TO OFFER
FAMILIES ANY RESOURCE THAT MAKES RAISING
LITTLES EASIER. FRIENDS CAN HELP WITH
PLAYDATES, TRANSPORTATION, COOPERATIVE
CHILDCARE AND ADVICE. CHURCH MEABERS WILL

| ALSO BE JOINING US FOR THE START OF
MIDWEEK MANNA MEALS AND FALL PROGRAMS.




LoVE ITUALS

ON SEPTENBER 6TH. AFTER THE MIDWEEK MANNA MEAL. | WILL BE
LEADING AN OPTIONAL CLASS ON LOVE RITUALS AND ROUTINES.
THESE ARE TECHNIQUES WE USE IN THE CLASSROOM AND AT
HOME THEY ARE FUN AND ENGAGING. IT IS VERY INFORMAL AND
OPEN TO ANYONE. | WILL CONTINUE TO LEAD IT FOR 3 WEEKS. IT
IS ALSO A CLASS YOU CAN DROP IN ANY WEEK AND STILL GET
SOME HELPFUL INFORRATION. CHILDCARE IS AVAILABLE. PLEASE
CALL AHEAD TO RESERVE A SPOT.

IN SEPTEMBER THERE ARE CHANGES TO OUR SCHOOL
CALENDAR. WE WILL HAVE CLASSES ON SEPTEMBER 14
AND 15TH WHEN USD 305 DOES NOT. HOWEVER,
THERE WILL BE NO SCHOOL ON SEPTEMBER 21ST AND
22ND.

IF YoU HAVE QUESTIONS (ALL
DIRECTLY @ 795 5(77 6&% M




